Rebekah Msuya-Collison

From: hayterag@hay.net

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 11:10 AM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison

Cc: bdietrich@dietricheng.com

Subject: Carroll Municipal Drain 2018

Good Morning Rebekah

As discussed with Bill Dietrich from Dietrich Engineering, A.G. Hayter Contracting Ltd. has agreed to complete the
Carroll Drain Project in the Municipality of South Huron, for the construction cost of $89,420 +hst, as per our original
tender form. The only change is A.G. Hayter Contracting agrees to have the project completed prior to December 31,
2018.

Our certified tender cheque #1802 of $9,000, dated July 24™, should still be on file with the Municipality. As per the
tender agreement, the tender cheque will be returned when the Municipality receives notification from Dietrich
Engineering to do so, after completion of the project.

Rebekah, if there is anything else you require, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Marlene Devaere

A.G. Hayter Contracting Ltd.
519-238-2313



